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The Peabody Cos. promotes Sholl
September 05, 2025 - Northern New England






Nashua, NH The Peabody Companies has promoted Carolina Sholl to director of quality assurance
and portfolio operations.

In this new leadership role, Sholl is responsible for overseeing the design, implementation, and
continual improvement of Peabody’s quality assurance program, to ensure that all operational
practices across the organizations’ affordable housing portfolio adhere to internal standards,
regulatory requirements, and industry best practices.

Additionally, Sholl manages her assigned portfolio to allow for exceptional operations standards and
new business growth while also maintaining Peabody’s reputation for high business practices
standards, processes, resident and client services.

Sholl has been a valued member of The Peabody Companies since joining the organization in
January of 2019. Prior to her recent promotion she served as a senior portfolio manager.

“Carolina exemplifies the leadership, integrity, and commitment to excellence that define our
organization,” said Melissa Fish-Crane, principal and CEO of The Peabody Companies. “Her
promotion is a testament to her dedication to our mission and her ability to elevate operational
standards.”
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